Prostate Cancer

Foundation of Australia

27 August 2019

Terry Thompson and Kay De Luca

Council of Motor Clubs Inc
GPO Box 3954
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Terry and

Kay,

AWS

Donor # 76118

On behalf of Prostate Cancer Foundation of Australia, | would like to thank you for

another fantastic fundraising result-through-the Shannons-Sydney Classic car Show
held recently at Sydney MotorSport Park.

Congratulations to you both, the entire committee and all the volunteers and club
members who work tirelessly throught the year to produce such a successful public

event.

Not only does it raise vital funds to support prostate cancer research, events like
these help to raise much needed awareness in our community.

Thanks to your support since 2013, we have been able to invest towards saving lives
and helping more men survive — delivering clinical breakthroughs, robotic surgery,
next-gen medicines, and wider access to world-leading treatments.

Together we can achieve a great deal for men living with prostate cancer and
improve health outcomes for future generations.

On behalf of the community we serve, thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Jeff Dunn AO

Chief Executive

Officer

Prostate Cancer Foundation\of Australia
Donations@pcfa.org.au
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